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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for SB800 allows manufacturers to include goods with alcoholic 

beverages in packaging, but wholesalers and retailers cannot sell the packages at a higher price 

than the alcoholic beverage alone. Retailers may offer discounts on retail packages for specific 

professions, including current or former members of the United States Armed Forces, but the 

discount cannot result in a retail price lower than a six percent markup. 

 

Retail spirits license holders are prohibited from pricing items higher online than the shelf price 

in their physical store, and spirits or wines can't be sold to any licensee at a price less than fifteen 

percent above the wholesaler's cost, except for discontinued or closed-out products. The "laid in 

cost" includes the wholesaler's cost from the supplier, minus any supplier support, plus freight, 

handling costs, and taxes. 

 

Prepared By: Stefne Miller 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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